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May 24, 2019 
 
 
Dear Seguin ISD parents, 
 
The Texas Education Agency (TEA) has notified Seguin ISD that they plan to make Spring 2019 
STAAR performance data available to parents/legal guardians on June 12, 2019. 
 
TEA has created a unique access code for you to view your child’s STAAR performance data on 
or after this date. 
 
To access your child’s STAAR performance data, you will be required to enter the access code 
that can be accessed one of two ways.  
 

1) The access code is available at http://texasassessment.gov/. At this site, click on the link 
“Find My Access Code” located at the bottom of the purple login box. After entering 
your child’s first name, date of birth and social security or “S” number, you will be 
provided an access code to login to the portal. 

 
2) Additionally, the access code is available through the Parent Self Serve (PSS) on the 

Seguin ISD web site at https://teams.seguin.k12.tx.us. You can find the link for the Self 
Serve portal under Parents & Students or use the following direct link:  
https://teams.seguin.k12.tx.us/selfserve/EntryPointHomeAction.do?parent=true. Once 
logged into the Self Serve portal, select the tab labeled Testing. The Unique Student 
Access Code will be listed here if your student has taken a STAAR or EOC and the score 
has already been reported to the district. If you do not have a PSS account, follow the 
instructions on the PSS web page to create an account. 

 
A paper copy of your student’s STAAR report card will be available for pickup at your student’s 
campus from June 12-14. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
 

Dr. Matthew Gutierrez 
Seguin ISD Superintendent of Schools 
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